
 
 

At The Grounds, the health and safety of every guest and team member is our 
top priority. Following CDC, state and city guidelines, we want you to know what 

precautions and preparations we’re taking to minimize any risk for anyone 
planning or attending an event at our facilities. 

 
All team members are required to participate in a company health screening 
before the start of the workday. Maintenance and any other team member 

interacting with the general public are required to wear appropriate personal 
protective equipment, including face masks and/or gloves. Our staff is required 

to take part in preventive measures to reduce the spread of COVID-19. The 
frequency of cleaning and sanitizing has been increased in all public spaces, 
with an emphasis on frequent contact surfaces such as public bathrooms and 

door handles. 
Sanitation stations are available at all staff and public entrances and near high 

contact areas. Depending on event layout, we will arrange entrances and exits 
to facilitate the most distance between gusts and to limit cross traffic. Masks are 

currently required by the City of Mobile, and will be required for every guest 
attending an event at our facilities. We encourage that you stay at least six feet 

away from people who are not within your group. Signage throughout our 
facilities consistently reinforces proper hygiene practices and encourage social 

distancing. 

Our offices are temporarily closed to the public, but will be open by 
appointment only. To schedule an appointment, please contact our office at 

(251) 344-4573 or info@mobilefair.com. If you are looking to schedule an event, 
please visit our website at www.thegroundsmobile.com and complete our 

Proposal Inquiry Form. 
  

http://www.thegroundsmobile.com/

